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March 11, 2015
SENT VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

Zachary R. Hopper
709 N. Redbird P, 70L3 1150 OOO2 3502 Bll:lu

Stoux Falls, 8D 57107
RE:  Application for Insurance Producer License
Dear Mr. Hopper,

This letter is to notify you that your application for licensure as a resident insurance producer in South Dakota has
been denied. The reason for the denial is as follows:

You submitted an application for an individual resident insurance producer license to the South Dakota
Division of Insurance (“Division”) on August 15, 2014. On your application, you indicated that you have a
child support obligation in arrearage.

Information received from the South Dakota Department of Social Services has indicated that as of the date of
this letter you are not in compliance with your child support obligations.

Based on the above information, your application is denied pursuant to SDCL § 58-30-167(13) for failing to
comply with a court order imposing a child support obligation.

Please note that this denial is considered an administrative action which will be reported to the database
maintained by the National Association of Insurance Commissioners. If an administrative action occurs, an
insurance producer may be required to report the action to any and all states in which an insurance lcense is held
and in accordance with the timeframes and requirements of each state,

Pursuant to SDCL § 58-30-168, you may make a written request to the Division of Insurance within thirty (30)
days of the date of this denial for a hearing to determine the reasonableness of this decision to denty your
application for licensure.

Sincerely,

Johanna Nickelson, CPA

Assistant Director - Financial & Licensing
South Dakota Division of Insurance
Department of Labor and Regulation

124 South Euclid Avenue, 2nd Floor  Pierre, SD 57501



